
 
  
  
REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS 
PERMIAN BASIN FOR ACADEMIC DUAL CREDIT  

 
This Memorandum of Understanding between Ector County Independent School District 
and The University of the Permian Basin to allow high school students an opportunity to 
earn dual high school credit and college credit, for the 2025-2026 school year. 
 
 
 
This agreement will be in effect from August 1, 2025, until July 31, 2026. 
 
 


